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January 13, 2022 
 

Rick Spady 
Kiowa County 

P.O. Box 100 
Eads, CO  81036 
 

Re: Ferris Pit, Permit M-1991-073, Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation 

 

 

Dear Mr. Spady: 
 

The Division received your response to a Compliance Problem cited in the Division’s report from the 
inspection that was conducted on November 9, 2021.  The status of the corrective action in regard to the 
cited problem is as follows: 
 
Compliance Problem, Signs & Markers: Failure to maintain boundary markers around the 

affected area.  This problem is considered to be resolved as a result of correspondence from Tina 
Adamson of Kiowa County (email January 13, 2022), which provides photographs of boundary markers. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or by calling (720) 601-2276. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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